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THE VICE-CHANCELLOR,

Communique

On the instructions of the Vice-Chancellor of the University of Buea, the Committee of
Deans and Directors (CDD) met with some students’ representatives on Thursday, 16
August 2018 to examine some complaints raised by students regarding the programme of
the 2018 re-it examinations. After listening to the students’ representatives, CDD resolved

as
L.

follows:

CDD acknowledged that the complaints raised by students are genuine and appreciated
the students’ representatives for resorting to dialogue with the University administration
as a means of solving students’ problems.

The University will consider all students who had taken a maximum of forty two (42)
credits during the 2017/2018 academic year. The students concerned are therefore
advised to meet their respective Heads of Department with such complaints to enable
them to forward same to the Central Administration for immediate consideration.

_ All students who encounter difficulties in accessing their second semester results on the

online platform should check their results manually in their respective Departments.

The 2017/2018 re-sit examinations initially scheduled to run from 17 — 23 August 2018
has been postponed to run from Wednesday, 22 August to Saturday, 25 August 2018.
Registration for the 2017/2018 re-sit examination has been extended to end on the 21
August 2018.

All other difficulties faced by students with respect to the 201 7/2018 re-sit examinations
should be submitted to the various Establishments for onward transmission to the
Central Administration.

The Vice-Chancellor wishes to once more, €Xpress his gratitude to all students of the
University of Buea for their sense of responsibility and for resorting to dialogue.
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